
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Code Amendment 

The Santaquin City Planning commission will 

conduct a public hearing to consider modifying 

Santaquin City Code Title 10 Chapter 7 

Residential zones (Articles A, B, C, D, E, P) to 

include language regarding the parking of large 

trucks. The hearing will be held on June 25, 

2019 at approximately 7 p.m. in the City 

Council Chambers located at 275 West Main 

Street.   

If you have questions or concerns about the proposed 

ordinance amendment, 

Please contact the Community Development 

Department at (801) 754-1011 for more info. 


